Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday the 18th of October the Reception children will be travelling to Tam O'Shanter Farm on the Wirral. We will spend the morning at the farm, and the afternoon at Eastham Country Park. The school will provide a packed lunch and drink for the children. Please ensure your child has a warm coat on this day. We will be travelling to the farm on the school mini buses. The cost of the trip will be £5 - this will cover the petrol costs and farm donation.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thanks,

Miss Small & Mrs Abraham